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Paul Foley

From: Alice Upham [aliceupham@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 12:06 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Subject: blinker

Paul, we just wanted you to know we are BOTH against the 'roundabout' at the blinker in O.B.  
It's only 10-12 weeks of the year that there is a problem?......why spend all that money?it works fine the way it is....people are in too 
much of a hurry, they can't wait for anything!  
Don't spend $$$$ foolishly!!!! 

Ali & Phil Upham 
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